
 
 

 

28.03.2013 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

In respond to the relevant question raised by the Hellenic Capital Market Commission (Ref. No. 

1257, 27/3/2013) HYGEIA Group, would like to inform the investment community of the 

following: 

a) On 27/3/2013, there were no deposits in Cyprus exceeding €100,000.  

b) HYGEIA Group is not exposed to moveable assets or financial instruments of Bank of Cyprus 

or CPB. 

c) Following the sale of VALLONE Group, the percentage of HYGEIA Group's revenues in Cyprus 

for the 2012 fiscal year comes to 1.2%. 

d) Based on these, no significant impact is expected on the revenues and financial position 

results, either on a company or on a consolidated level.  

 


